Sacramento City Unified School District

Board of Education Meeting

June 25, 2020 Public Comments

Name:	Maricar Helmer
Comment:	As you know, every year there are a number of teaching positions that are vacant for more than 30 days. When senior retired teachers with full credentials do not, or cannot, take these assignments, students suffer a rotation of substitutes holding Emergency 30-Day Substitute Teaching Permits. As the COVID health crisis continues, a substantial number of senior retired teachers, serving as substitutes, may not be able to work.
	This is to request the Board, in coordination with the Superintendent and his staff, accept, review and facilitate my application for a 60-day CTC Emergency Career Substitute Teaching Permit. The CTC requires 3 years of consecutive substitute teaching with the District for at least 90 days per year; I have exceeded that with 330 days. The application form simply requires the Superintendent's signature and support.
	Unfortunately, my recent submission to Human Resources resulted in various replies that confirmed the District had never processed such an application. I then confirmed with SCTA that they had no objections to this application. I would greatly appreciate your consideration and action on this matter.

Speaking as:

Employee

Date/time Stamp:

6/23/2020 7:34:16 PM